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Monday 3rd October 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
To contribute to our topic of World War Two, Year 6 will be spending the day at The Staffordshire 
Regiment Museum on Wednesday 16th November (6MH) and Thursday 17th November (6JP). 
Please note this is a change to our Autumn Term trip announced in our transition documents.  
 
The children will have the opportunity to learn more about rationing, evacuation, life in the 
trenches, civil defence, weapons, and uniforms as they get hands on with artefacts and explore life 
in the war with the aid of WWII personnel guides.  
 
Your child is required to bring a packed lunch and water bottle for the day. If your child is in receipt 
of free school meal and you would like for them to have a lunch provided from the school kitchens, 
please indicate on the slip below.  
 
The cost of this experience is £19 per child, to be paid no later than Monday 7th November 2022, 
via ParentPay. 
 
I hope that as in the past we can rely on parent support for this kind of venture; but, should 
sufficient contributions not be received it will be unfortunately necessary to abandon our plans. If 
this were to happen, we will refund any monies paid.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Head of School 
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Year 6 – Staffordshire Regiment Museum - Wednesday 16th November (6MH) or Thursday 17th 

November (6JP) 
 
Child’s Name: _______________________________________________ 
 
Class: _________________________ 
 

 I give permission for my child to attend the Y6 trip to The Staffordshire Regiment Museum.  

 I give permission for my child to travel on the coach.  

 I have made the £19 payment on Parentpay 

 I will provide my child with a packed lunch.  

 My child is in receipt of free school meals and so I wish for the school to provide one for 
them. 

 
Medical needs: __________________________________________ 

 
Emergency contact details: _______________________________________________ 
 
 

Signed ________________________________________   
 

Date ____________________ 
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DAY - VISIT CONSENT (FORM 2) 
PLEASE READ AND SIGN THIS FORM, WHICH GIVES CONSENT FOR YOUR CHILD TO PARTICIPATE IN ALL ACTIVITIES PLANNED 

THROUGHOUT THE KINGSWOOD TRUST VISIT 
 

SCHOOL: 
 

DATE OF VISIT: 

CHILDS NAME: 
 

DOB: 

 

MEDICAL OR ADDITIONAL 

NEEDS 
PLEASE LET US KNOW IF YOUR 

CHILD HAS A MEDICAL 

CONDITION OR ALLERGY 

INFORMATION 
 

EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBER  

   
I GIVE PERMISSION FOR MY CHILD TO RECEIVE EMERGENCY MEDICAL TREATMENT 

IF REQUIRED 
SIGNED: 

I GIVE PERMISSION FOR MY CHILD TO TRAVEL BY BUS  
 

SIGNED: 

 

DIETARY NEEDS  TICK  

PLEASE LET US KNOW IF YOUR 

CHILD HAS A SPECIFIC DIETARY 

NEED 

                    NONE  
                    VEGETARIAN  
                    VEGAN  
                    COELIAC  
                    NO BEEF  
                    NO PORK  

OTHER – PLEASE STATE  

 
 

Please enable us to record, celebrate and display the activities that your children are involved in through a variety of 
visual and auditory methods. In order to comply with the Data Protection Act 1998, we require consent to use 
photographs, digital images and/or video recordings of children. These images may appear in printed material (eg 
newsletters, promotional materials, our archives and reports) or may be used for display purposes. We may also 
circulate images to local or national media, or upload them to our Kingswood or Council websites, but only with your 
express permission (see below). We will only use first names and/or school names/ages where necessary and will not 
publish any personal information (i.e. addresses or other contact details). Thank you for your support. 

 

I GIVE CONSENT FOR: PHOTOGRAPHS/AUDIO/VIDEO/ TO BE TAKEN  SIGNED: 
 

I GIVE CONSENT FOR: IMAGES TO BE USED ON KINGSWOOD TRUST SOCIAL MEDIA OR 

WEBSITE www.discover-kingswood.org.uk 
SIGNED: 

 

I GIVE CONSENT FOR: USE IN NEWSPAPER/TV/RADIO SIGNED: 
 

 
Should you wish to withdraw consent at any time due to changing circumstances or wish to discuss any of the above, please contact 
the Centre on 01902 558132 or email: kingswood@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

http://www.discover-kingswood.org.uk/

